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Notification regarding the Board of Management’s annual
review of the anti-bullying policy

The Board of Management of CBS Ennistymon wishes to inform you that:

The Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s anti-bullying policy and its
of the

implementation was completed at the Board meeting of 22 November 2021

This review was conducted in accordance with the checklist set out in

Department’s Anti-Bullying Procedures for Primary and Post-Primary Schools.

Date 22/ 11/2021

Ay \ Veedan)

(Chairperson of Board of Management)

Signed: ]

Deputy Principal: Mr. Kieran Meehan
Fax: 065 7072005

Website: www.cbsennistymon.com

Principal: Mrs. Mary Lyons

Tel: 065 7071349
CBS Ennistymon, Monastery Lane, Ennistymon, Co. Clare V95 W880

Email: chsennistymon.ias@eircom.net


https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/cb6966-anti-bullying-procedures-for-primary-and-post-primary-schools/

